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Dear Parents / Carers,

We hope you have had a fun and restful Christmas break!

We have an exciting spring term ahead.

Our new topic is ‘Why don’t penguins need to fly?’ We will be learning about how animals live in different parts of the world and how they are suited to it. If you have ever lived or travelled to an unusual place and would be happy to share your experiences or photos with the children, please send us an email or come and speak to us!

As children have been in Bumble Bee class now for at least a whole term, they are familiar with the morning routines and should be becoming more independent and responsible for themselves. Please encourage them to be in charge of their own bookbags, coats, PE kits and swimming kits. Depending on your child, they may need a little bit of reminding to start with.

Brand new homework grids will be given out now based on our new topic. Again, homework will be looked at on Fridays.

Reading beads will be given out to children for every day or weekend that they read their school book with a grown-up at home. Once they get 10, they can collect their bead string and use it for a bag decoration, necklace or toy. They will then get a 20 bead challenge!

Spelling zappers will be tested regularly. Children will be given time during the day to practice their spellings in a variety of ways (written, verbally, using drawing etc). Children will know what level they are on and if you would like to practice with them at home, you can look them up on the Bumble Bee Eschools webpage.

Swimming will be on Thursday mornings, starting on 9th January until 19th March. Please ensure that children have a named swimming kit (swimming costume/trunks and towel in an easy to carry bag) with them every Thursday.

PE
Children should have their PE kits with them every day and leave it on their peg in the classroom.

Clothes

Please make sure that everything is labelled – including shoes, schoolbags and lunch boxes. It will save the children a lot of time and effort when looking for their belongings!

Coats

Because of the likely wind, rain and cold temperatures at this time of year, please ensure that your child comes to school with a jumper or cardigan, coat, hat and gloves depending on the weather. 

Mrs Langford will be teaching on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, and Mrs Charlton will be teaching on Thursday morning and Friday. Mrs Riani, Mr Parkes and Mrs Moores also work with Bumble Bees during the week.
Parent Helpers

If you would like to come into school to listen to children read, go on trips or share experiences or resources about the topic, please get in touch! You can speak to us in the mornings or afternoons or send us an email. It can be a great experience for children to meet and interact with people such as readers.

	Monday
	Reverend Jo’s morning assembly

PE in the afternoon

	Tuesday
	Year 1 and 2 split for science – materials topic

	Wednesday
	Art and music in the afternoon

	Thursday
	Swimming in the morning

Geography based topic will be taught during PPA time in the afternoon

	Friday
	Celebration Assembly (parents, carers and family welcome)


Kind regards,

Mrs Langford and Mrs Charlton

slangford@salwayash.dorset.sch.uk    

kcharlton@salwayash.dorset.sch.uk
E mail: office@salwayash.dorset.sch.uk   Website:  www.salwayashschool.org

[image: image1.jpg]